

## Non Commissioned Officers Association of the United States of America

9330 Corporate Dr., Suite 701 • Selma, TX 78154 • Telephone: (210) 653-6161

April 27, 2021

MCPO (Ret) Terry Haines NCOA Rogue Chapter #1260

PO Box 5597

Central Point OR 97502

Dear Chairman Haines,

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you the Rogue Chapter has been selected as the 2020 Regional Large Chapter of the Year for the Western Region. It is an honor to recognize the dedication of the members of the Rogue Chapter with this award.

The award recognizing this honor will be presented at the Annual Conference during the Opening Ceremony on Wednesday, July 21 at the Hilton San Antonio Airport in San Antonio, Texas. Please let me know who will be accepting the award for the Rogue Chapter. My e-mail address is <a href="mailto:tkish@ncoausa.org">tkish@ncoausa.org</a>.

Selection as the Regional Large Chapter of the Year places the Rogue Chapter in contention for the coveted 2020 Outstanding Large Chapter of the Year Award, the winner of which will be announced at the Annual Vanguard Awards Banquet on Thursday evening, July 22.

Again, congratulations to you and the members of the Roque Chapter!

Respectfully,

Tina M. Kish

Director, Member & Chapter Services